
S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

B26 Driver Confidence
Package, includes (UD7)
Rear Park Assist, (UFG)
Rear Cross Traffic Alert,
(UKC) Lane Change Alert
with Side Blind Zone Alert
and (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable
manual-folding body-color
mirrors with turn signal
indicators

1 - Included and only
available with (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.

2 - (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn
signal indicators replaced
with (DWL) outside
heated power-adjustable
auto-dimming,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn
signal indicators.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S2 S2 S2
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

AY0 Airbags, dual-stage,
frontal, driver and right
front passenger with
Passenger Sensing
System, thorax
side-impact, seat
mounted, driver and right
front passenger, roof-rail,
side front and rear
outboard seating positions

1 - Always use seat belts
and child restraints.
Children are safer when
properly secured in a rear
seat in the appropriate
child restraint. See the
Owner's Manual for more
information.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

C4P Air conditioning,
semi-automatic,
single-zone

S S S S S S -- -- --

CJ2 Air conditioning,
dual-zone automatic
climate control with
individual climate settings
for driver and right-front
passenger

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 S S S

E28 Assist handle, driver S S S S S S S S S

E27 Assist handle, front
passenger

S S S S S S S S S

E22 Assist handles, rear
outboard

S S S S S S S S S

2019 Chevrolet Truck Equinox STANDARD EQUIPMENT

Published April 6, 2018 Page 2



Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

IOR NEW! Audio system,
Chevrolet Infotainment
System with 7" diagonal
color touch-screen,
includes multi-touch
display, AM/FM stereo,
Bluetooth streaming audio
for music and most
phones; featuring Android
Auto and Apple CarPlay
capability for compatible
phones

S S S S S S -- -- --

IOS NEW! Audio system,
Chevrolet Infotainment
System with 8" diagonal
color touch-screen,
includes multi-touch
display, AM/FM stereo,
Bluetooth streaming audio
for music and most
phones; featuring Android
Auto and Apple CarPlay
capability for compatible
phones, advanced voice
recognition, in-vehicle
apps, personalized profiles
for infotainment and
vehicle settings

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

UZ6 Audio system feature,
6-speaker system

S S S S S S S S S

UST USB ports, 2, with
auxiliary input jack, located
in front center stack
storage area

S S S S S S -- -- --

USS USB charging-only
ports, 2, located in the
rear of the floor console

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

MCZ USB data ports, 2,
located in the front console
bin

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

MCR NEW! USB data ports, 2,
includes SD Card Reader,
auxiliary input jack, located
within front center storage
bin

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

U2J SiriusXM Radio delete S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

U2K SiriusXM Radio is
standard on nearly all
2019 GM models. Enjoy a
3-month All Access trial
subscription with over 150
channels including
commercial-free music,
plus sports, news and
entertainment. Plus
listening on the app and
online is included, so you'll
hear the best SiriusXM
has to offer, anywhere life
takes you. Welcome to the
world of SiriusXM.

1 - IMPORTANT: The
SiriusXM radio trial
package is not provided
on vehicles that are
ordered for Fleet Daily
Rental ("FDR") use. If you
decide to continue
service after your trial,
the subscription plan you
choose will automatically
renew thereafter and you
will be charged according
to your chosen payment
method at then-current
rates. Fees and taxes
apply. To cancel you
must call us at
1-866-635-2349. See our
Customer Agreement for
complete terms at
www.siriusxm.com. All
fees and programming
subject to change.

-- -- S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UPG Bluetooth for phone,
personal cell phone
connectivity to vehicle
audio system

1 - Go to
my.chevrolet.com/learn to
find out which phones are
compatible with the
vehicle.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

TDM Teen Driver, configurable
feature that lets you
activate customizable
vehicle settings associated
with a key fob, to
encourage safe driving
behavior. It can limit
certain vehicle features,
and it prevents certain
safety systems from being
turned off. An in-vehicle
report card gives you
information on driving
habits and helps you to
continue to coach your
new driver

S S S S S S S S S

K34 Cruise control, electronic
with set and resume speed

S S S S S S S S S

Defogger, rear-window
electric

S S S S S S S S S

UDC Display, driver instrument
information enhanced,
monochromatic

S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --

UDD Display, driver instrument
information enhanced,
multi-color

-- -- S S S S S S S

AU3 Door locks, power with
lock-out protection

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

Door locks, rear child
security, manual

S S S S S S S S S

B34 Floor mats, carpeted front S S S S S S S S S

B35 Floor mats, carpeted rear -- S S S S S S S

AJC Head restraints, 2-way
adjustable (up/down), front

S S S S S S S S S

ATH Keyless Open, includes
extended range Remote
Keyless Entry

S S S S S S S S S

BTM Keyless Start,
push-button

S S S S S S S S S

UKC Lane Change Alert with
Side Blind Zone Alert

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

TSQ Lighting, interior -- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

EA1 Map pocket, driver
seatback

S S S S S S S S S

EA2 Map pocket, front
passenger seatback

S S S S S S S S S

A45 Memory settings,
includes presets for seat
adjuster, outside rearview
mirror and driver
personalization

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

D31 Mirror, inside rearview
manual day/night

S S S S S S -- -- --

DD8 Mirror, inside rearview
auto-dimming

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

NKC Noise control system,
active noise cancellation

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UE1 OnStar and Chevrolet
connected services
capable

1 - Fleet orders receive a
3-month trial. Visit
onstar.com for coverage
map, details and system
limitations. Services vary
by model.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

VV4 Chevrolet 4G LTE and
available built-in Wi-Fi
hotspot offers a fast and
reliable Internet
connection for up to 7
devices; includes data trial
for 1 month or 3GB
(whichever comes first)

1 - Available Wi-Fi
requires compatible
mobile device, active
OnStar service and data
plan. Data plans provided
by AT&T. Visit onstar.com
for details and system
limitations.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

Chevrolet Connected
Access with 10 years of
standard connectivity
which enables services
such as, Vehicle
Diagnostics, Dealer
Maintenance Notification,
Chevrolet Smart Driver,
Marketplace and more

1 - Limitations apply. Not
transferable. Standard
connectivity available to
original purchaser for ten
years from the date of
initial vehicle purchase
for model year 2018 or
newer Chevrolet vehicles.
See onstar.com for
details and further plan
limitations. Connected
Access does not include
emergency or security
services. Availability and
additional services
enabled by Connected
Access are subject to
change.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

KC5 Power outlet, front
auxiliary, 12-volt

S S S S S S S S S

KI6 Power outlet, 120-volt,
located on the rear of
center console

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

KC8 Power outlet, cargo area
auxiliary, 12-volt

S S S S S S S S S

UFG Rear Cross Traffic Alert
1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UD7 Rear Park Assist with
audible warning

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

Rear seat reminder S S S S S S S S S

UVC Rear Vision Camera S S S S S S -- -- --

UVB NEW! HD Rear Vision
Camera

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

BTV Remote Start
1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

2 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- A1 A2 A2 A2 A2 S S S

BTT Remote panic alarm S S S S S S S S S

AR9 Seats, front bucket S S S S S S S S S

WD8 Seat, rear split-folding with
center armrest

S S S S S S S S S

KA1 Seats, heated driver and
front passenger

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 S S S

AH3 Seat adjuster, driver
4-way manual, fore/aft,
up/down

S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --

AG1 Seat adjuster, driver
8-way power with 2-way
power lumbar

1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

-- A1 S S S S S S S

AG6 Seat adjuster, front
passenger 4-way manual

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

VTI Active Aero Shutters S S S S S S S S S

U91 Antenna, roof-mounted
1 - Black.

2 - Body-color.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S2 S2 S2

A9U Seat release levers, 2nd
row mechanical release
levers in cargo area

-- -- S S S S S S S

KI2 Shift lever, urethane S S -- S S -- -- -- --

VY7 Shift lever,
leather-wrapped

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- S A1 A1 S S S S

T3S Daytime Running
Lamps, separate cavity,
LED

S S S S S S S S S

D75 Door handles, body-color S S S S S S -- -- --

UMN Speedometer,
miles/kilometers

S S S S S S S S S

D7A Door handles, body-color
with chrome strip

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

Steering column, tilt and
telescoping

S S S S S S S S S

T3U Fog lamps, front -- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

N52 Steering wheel, 3-spoke,
deluxe

S S -- S S S -- -- --

N34 Steering wheel,
leather-wrapped 3-spoke

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

AKK Glass, acoustic, laminated
windshield

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

AKP Glass, solar absorbing,
light

S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --

AKO Glass, deep-tinted, rear
1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

-- A1 S S S S S S S

UC3 Steering wheel controls,
audio, phone interface and
driver information center
controls

S S S S S S S S S

VK8 Sunglass storage,
overhead

-- -- S S S S S S S

Headlamp control,
automatic on and off with
automatic delay

S S S S S S S S S

UTJ Theft-deterrent system,
unauthorized entry

S S S S S S S S S

UJM Tire Pressure Monitor,
manual learn with Tire Fill
Alert

1 - Does not apply to
spare tire.

S S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

UG1 Universal Home Remote,
includes garage door
opener, programmable

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 S S S

T4A Headlamps, halogen
composite

S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --

Visors, driver and front
passenger illuminated
vanity mirrors, covered

S S S S S S S S S

T4F Headlamps, high intensity
discharge

-- -- S S S S -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

T4L Headlamps, LED
1 - Included and only
available with (WFP)
Lights and Bright
Package.

-- -- -- A1 -- -- S S S

AXG Window, power with driver
Express-Up and Down

S S S S S S S S S

AED Window, power with front
passenger Express-Down

S S S S S S S S S

UGE Tail lamps, LED
1 - Included and only
available with (WFP)
Lights and Bright
Package.

-- -- -- A1 -- -- S S S

U05 Horn, dual-note S S S S S S S S S

AEQ Windows, power, rear
with Express-Down

S S S S S S S S S

K4C Wireless Charging for
devices

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

TB4 Liftgate, rear manual S S S S S S -- -- --

TC2 Liftgate, rear power,
hands free

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

G63 Luggage carrier
provisions, roof-mounted

1 - Included and only
available with (WBL)
Redline Edition.

-- -- S S A1 -- -- -- --

V2P Luggage rack, side rails,
roof-mounted

1 - Included and only
available with (C3U)
power sunroof.

2 - Not included when
(WBL) Redline Edition is
ordered.

-- -- -- A1 S2 S S S S

Q8E Mechanical jack with
tools

-- S S S S S S S

DPK Mirror caps, Black S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

DP6 Mirror caps, body-color -- -- S S S S -- -- --

DP9 Mirror caps, chrome -- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

DLF Mirrors, outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding

S S -- S S S -- -- --

DWL Mirrors, outside heated
power-adjustable and
auto-dimming, chrome,
manual-folding with turn
signal indicators

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

9L3 Spare tire delete S -- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

KTI Tire Inflator Kit S -- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

RJA Tire, compact spare,
T135/70R16 blackwall

-- S S -- S S -- S

5CX Tires, P225/65R17
all-season blackwall

S S S S -- S -- -- --

RUB Tires, P225/60R18
all-season blackwall

-- -- -- -- -- S -- S

Trim, Black lower window S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --

Trim, Bright lower window -- -- S S S S S S S

5A7 Wheel, spare, not desired S -- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

SJF NEW! Wheel, spare, 16"
(40.6 cm) steel

-- S S -- S S -- S

RSB Wheels, 17" (43.2 cm)
aluminum

S S S S -- S -- -- --

RV6 Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm),
aluminum

-- -- -- -- -- S -- S

FJM Axle, 3.50 final drive ratio S S S S -- -- S -- --

J71 Brake, electronic parking S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

JJ2 Brake lining,
high-performance, noise
and dust performance

S S S S S S S S S

J60 Brakes, 4-wheel antilock,
4-wheel disc 16" front and
rear

S S S S -- S S -- S

KB7 Driver Shift Controls S S S S S S S S S

LYX Engine, 1.5L Turbo DOHC
4-cylinder, SIDI, VVT (170
hp [127.0 kW] @ 5600
rpm, 203 lb-ft of torque
[275.0 N-m] @ 2000 -
4000 rpm)

S S S S -- -- S -- --

KL9 Engine control, stop-start
system

S S S S S S S S S

NB5 Exhaust, single outlet S S S S -- S S -- S

FJW Fuel, gasoline, E15 S S S S S -- S S --

CNQ GVWR, 4464 lbs. (2025
kg)

1 - FWD only.

S S1 S1 S1 -- -- S1 -- --

CNI GVWR, 4630 lbs. (2100
kg)

1 - AWD only.

2 - FWD only.

-- S1 S1 S1 S2 S2 S1 S2 S2

FX3 StabiliTrak, stability
control system with
Traction Control

S S S S S S S S S

GNA Suspension, front
MacPherson strut

S S S S S S S S S

GND Suspension, rear 4-link S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

MNH Transmission, 6-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

S S S S -- -- S -- --
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

No deletions allowed to Equipment Groups. Additional options may be added; check ordering information section for compatibility.

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

B26 Driver Confidence
Package, includes (UD7)
Rear Park Assist, (UFG)
Rear Cross Traffic Alert,
(UKC) Lane Change Alert
with Side Blind Zone Alert
and (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable
manual-folding body-color
mirrors with turn signal
indicators

1 - Included and only
available with (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.

2 - (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn
signal indicators replaced
with (DWL) outside
heated power-adjustable
auto-dimming,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn
signal indicators.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S2 S2 S2

2019 Chevrolet Truck Equinox EQUIPMENT GROUPS
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

BN2 NEW! Fleet Safety
Package, includes (UHY)
Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking, (UKJ)
Front Pedestrian Braking,
(UHX) Lane Keep Assist
with Lane Departure
Warning, (UE4) Following
Distance Indicator, (UEU)
Forward Collison Alert,
(N34) leather-wrapped
steering wheel and (TQ5)
Intellibeam headlamps

-- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

C32 Heater, electric, auxiliary
cabin

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

B35 Floor mats, carpeted rear -- S S S S S S S

UE4 Following Distance
Indicator

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UEU Forward Collision Alert
1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UKJ NEW! Front Pedestrian
Braking

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UKC Lane Change Alert with
Side Blind Zone Alert

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UHX Lane Keep Assist with
Lane Departure Warning

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UHY Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UFG Rear Cross Traffic Alert
1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

UD7 Rear Park Assist with
audible warning

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

N34 Steering wheel,
leather-wrapped 3-spoke

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

TQ5 Headlamp control,
IntelliBeam auto high
beam

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

Q8E Mechanical jack with
tools

-- S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

DWK Mirrors, outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn signal
indicators

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

2 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

-- -- A1 A2 A1 -- -- --

RJA Tire, compact spare,
T135/70R16 blackwall

-- S S -- S S -- S

QCL Tire, compact spare,
T125/70R17, blackwall

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

RR0 Tires, P235/50R19
all-season blackwall

1 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO

2 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO,
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package or (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO.

3 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

4 - Included with (PCK)
Sun, Sound & Navigation
Package, (PDM) Style and
Go Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO. Requires
(RT7) 19" Bright
machined wheels with
Sparkle Silver pockets.

-- A1 -- A2 A3 A1 A4 A1

RUB Tires, P225/60R18
all-season blackwall

-- -- -- -- -- S -- S

Trailer hitch close-out
cover, body-color

-- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SJF NEW! Wheel, spare, 16"
(40.6 cm) steel

-- S S -- S S -- S

4GO Wheel, spare, 17" (43.2
cm) steel

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

RV6 Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm),
aluminum

-- -- -- -- -- S -- S

RT7 Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm)
Bright machined with
Sparkle Silver pockets

1 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO

2 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO,
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package or (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package, (PDM) Style and
Go Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO.

-- A1 -- A2 A1 A1 A3 A1

FXP Axle, 3.17 final drive ratio -- -- -- -- -- -- --

FXK Axle, 2.89 final drive ratio -- -- -- -- -- -- --

J17 Brakes, 4-wheel antilock,
4-wheel disc, 17" front and
16" rear

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

LTG Engine, 2.0L Turbo,
4-cylinder, SIDI, VVT (252
hp [188.0 kW] @ 5500
rpm, 260 lb-ft of torque
[353.0 N-m] @ 2500 -
4500 rpm)

-- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

LH7 Engine, 1.6L Turbo Diesel
DOHC 4-cylinder (137 hp
[102.0 kW] @ 3750 rpm,
240 lb-ft of torque [325.0
N-m] @ 2000 rpm)

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

NWO Exhaust, dual
stainless-steel with bright
tips

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

NDE Exhaust, selective
catalytic reduction system

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

K13 Filter, Diesel particle -- -- -- -- -- -- --

FHX Fuel, diesel B20 -- -- -- -- -- -- --

C3M GVWR, 4850 lbs. (2200
kg)

1 - AWD only.

-- -- -- -- 1 1 -- 1 1

V92 Trailering equipment -- -- -- -- -- -- --

VR2 Trailer hitch, factory
installed

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

M3D Transmission, 9-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

MHG Transmission, 6-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

-- -- -- -- -- -- --
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

No deletions allowed to Equipment Groups. Additional options may be added; check ordering information section for compatibility.

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

B26 Driver Confidence
Package, includes (UD7)
Rear Park Assist, (UFG)
Rear Cross Traffic Alert,
(UKC) Lane Change Alert
with Side Blind Zone Alert
and (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable
manual-folding body-color
mirrors with turn signal
indicators

1 - Included and only
available with (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.

2 - (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn
signal indicators replaced
with (DWL) outside
heated power-adjustable
auto-dimming,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn
signal indicators.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S2 S2 S2
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

BN2 NEW! Fleet Safety
Package, includes (UHY)
Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking, (UKJ)
Front Pedestrian Braking,
(UHX) Lane Keep Assist
with Lane Departure
Warning, (UE4) Following
Distance Indicator, (UEU)
Forward Collison Alert,
(N34) leather-wrapped
steering wheel and (TQ5)
Intellibeam headlamps

-- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

C32 Heater, electric, auxiliary
cabin

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

B35 Floor mats, carpeted rear -- S S S S S S S

UE4 Following Distance
Indicator

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UEU Forward Collision Alert
1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UKJ NEW! Front Pedestrian
Braking

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UKC Lane Change Alert with
Side Blind Zone Alert

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UHX Lane Keep Assist with
Lane Departure Warning

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UHY Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UFG Rear Cross Traffic Alert
1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

UD7 Rear Park Assist with
audible warning

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

N34 Steering wheel,
leather-wrapped 3-spoke

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

TQ5 Headlamp control,
IntelliBeam auto high
beam

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

Q8E Mechanical jack with
tools

-- S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

DWK Mirrors, outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn signal
indicators

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

2 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

-- -- A1 A2 A1 -- -- --

RJA Tire, compact spare,
T135/70R16 blackwall

-- S S -- S S -- S

QCL Tire, compact spare,
T125/70R17, blackwall

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

RR0 Tires, P235/50R19
all-season blackwall

1 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO

2 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO,
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package or (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO.

3 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

4 - Included with (PCK)
Sun, Sound & Navigation
Package, (PDM) Style and
Go Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO. Requires
(RT7) 19" Bright
machined wheels with
Sparkle Silver pockets.

-- A1 -- A2 A3 A1 A4 A1

RUB Tires, P225/60R18
all-season blackwall

-- -- -- -- -- S -- S

Trailer hitch close-out
cover, body-color

-- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SJF NEW! Wheel, spare, 16"
(40.6 cm) steel

-- S S -- S S -- S

4GO Wheel, spare, 17" (43.2
cm) steel

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

RV6 Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm),
aluminum

-- -- -- -- -- S -- S

RT7 Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm)
Bright machined with
Sparkle Silver pockets

1 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO

2 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO,
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package or (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package, (PDM) Style and
Go Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO.

-- A1 -- A2 A1 A1 A3 A1

FXP Axle, 3.17 final drive ratio -- -- -- -- -- -- --

FXK Axle, 2.89 final drive ratio -- -- -- -- -- -- --

J17 Brakes, 4-wheel antilock,
4-wheel disc, 17" front and
16" rear

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

LTG Engine, 2.0L Turbo,
4-cylinder, SIDI, VVT (252
hp [188.0 kW] @ 5500
rpm, 260 lb-ft of torque
[353.0 N-m] @ 2500 -
4500 rpm)

-- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

LH7 Engine, 1.6L Turbo Diesel
DOHC 4-cylinder (137 hp
[102.0 kW] @ 3750 rpm,
240 lb-ft of torque [325.0
N-m] @ 2000 rpm)

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

NWO Exhaust, dual
stainless-steel with bright
tips

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

NDE Exhaust, selective
catalytic reduction system

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

K13 Filter, Diesel particle -- -- -- -- -- -- --

FHX Fuel, diesel B20 -- -- -- -- -- -- --

C3M GVWR, 4850 lbs. (2200
kg)

1 - AWD only.

-- -- -- -- 1 1 -- 1 1

V92 Trailering equipment -- -- -- -- -- -- --

VR2 Trailer hitch, factory
installed

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

M3D Transmission, 9-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

MHG Transmission, 6-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

-- -- -- -- -- -- --
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PCP Confidence &
Convenience Package,
includes (B26) Driver
Confidence Package and
(ZQ2) Driver Convenience
Package content

1 - Does not include (TB5)
power liftgate.

-- -- -- A A A1 -- -- --

ZQ2 Driver Convenience
Package, includes (BTV)
Remote Start, (CJ2)
dual-zone automatic
climate control, (KA1)
driver and front passenger
heated seats, (N34)
leather-wrapped steering
wheel, (UG1) Universal
Home Remote and (TB5)
power liftgate

1 - (N34) leather-wrapped
steering wheel is
standard.

2 - Included and only
available with (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.
Also includes (VY7)
leather-wrapped shift
lever.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.
Does not include (TB5)
power liftgate.

-- -- A1 A2 A2 A3 -- -- --
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PCV Confidence &
Convenience II Package,
includes (BGP) Driver
Confidence II Package
and (ZQ3) Driver
Convenience II Package
content

1 - Includes (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A A A1

PCI Sun & Navigation
Package, includes (WPZ)
Infotainment Package
content and (C3U) power
sunroof

1 - Requires (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.

2 - Also includes (TB5)
power liftgate.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A2 -- -- --
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

WPZ Infotainment Package,
includes (IOU) 8" diagonal
color touch-screen with
Navigation and Chevrolet
Infotainment, (UVB) HD
Rear Vision Camera,
(MCZ) 2 USB ports,
located in front console
bin, (MCR) 2 USB data
ports, includes SD Card
Reader, auxiliary input
jack, located within front
center storage bin and
(KI6) 120-volt power outlet

1 - Available with a Fleet
or Government order type
and requires (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.
Not available with Daily
Rental orders. On Retail
orders, included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package or
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package.

2 - Included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package.

-- -- -- A1 A2 A3 -- -- --
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PCK Sun, Sound & Navigation
Package, includes (Y3W)
Infotainment II Package
content and (C3U) power
sunroof

1 - Requires (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.
Includes (RT7) 19" Bright
machined wheels with
Sparkle Silver pockets.

2 - Requires (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A2 A3

Y3W Infotainment II Package,
includes (IOT) 8" diagonal
color touch-screen with
Navigation and Chevrolet
Infotainment, (UQA) Bose
premium 7-speaker
system and (U2L) HD
Radio

1 - Requires (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.
Included with (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package.

2 - Included and only
available with (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A2
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDG LPO, Cargo Package,
includes (VRS) retractable
cargo shade, LPO and
(W2D) vertical cargo net,
LPO

1 - Not available with
(CGY) rear cargo cover.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

PEF LPO, Floor Liner
Package, includes (CAV)
integrated cargo liner, LPO
and (RIA) all-weather floor
liners, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDH) Interior Protection
Package, LPO, (PDZ)
Interior Enhancement
Package, LPO or (WH6)
horizontal cargo net, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

PDZ NEW! LPO, Interior
Enhancement Package,
includes (VYW) premium
carpeted floor mats, LPO
and (S03) embroidered
front row headrests, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PEF) Floor Liner
Package, LPO, (PDH)
Interior Protection
Package, LPO, (SR2) rear
seat infotainment system
without DVD player, LPO
or (SR3) rear seat
infotainment system with
DVD player, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDH LPO, Interior Protection
Package, includes (VAV)
Premium all-weather floor
mats, LPO and (VLI)
Cargo mat, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDZ) Interior
Enhancement Package,
LPO, (PEF) Floor Liner
Package, LPO or (WH6)
horizontal cargo net, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

WH6 LPO, Cargo net,
horizontal

1 - Not available with
(PEF) Floor Liner
Package, LPO or (PDH)
Interior Protection
Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

S6W LPO, Protective seat
cover, rear

-- A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SR2 LPO, Rear seat
infotainment system
without DVD player, dual
headrest with 8” screens
and multiple inputs,
including SD, USB, HDMI,
as well as wireless
connectivity to brought-in
devices. Includes remote
control, 2 sets of
2-channel wireless infrared
headphones, and an
available companion app
to allow parental control of
system.

1 - Not available with (SIF)
Universal Tablet Holders,
non-powered, LPO, (SIL)
Universal Tablet Holder,
powered, LPO, (SR3) Rear
seat infotainment system
with DVD player, LPO or
(PDZ) Interior
Enhancement Package,
LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SR3 LPO, Rear seat
infotainment system
with DVD player, dual
headrest with 8” screens
and multiple inputs,
including SD, USB, HDMI,
as well as wireless
connectivity to brought-in
devices. Includes remote
control, 2 sets of
2-channel wireless infrared
headphones, and an
available companion app
to allow parental control of
system.

1 - Not available with (SIF)
Universal Tablet Holders,
non-powered, LPO, (SIL)
Universal Tablet Holder,
powered, LPO, (SR2) Rear
seat infotainment system
without DVD player, LPO
or (PDZ) Interior
Enhancement Package,
LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

SIL LPO, Universal Tablet
Holder, powered, single,
with 2 integrated USB
power ports for 2nd row
occupants

1 - Not available with (SIF)
Universal Tablet Holders,
LPO, (SR2) rear seat
infotainment system
without DVD player, LPO
or (SR3) rear seat
infotainment system with
DVD player, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

2019 Chevrolet Truck Equinox EQUIPMENT GROUPS

Published April 6, 2018 Page 36



ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SIF LPO, Universal Tablet
Holders, set of 2, mount
behind front seat head
rests

1 - Not available with (SIL)
Universal Tablet Holder,
LPO, (SR2) rear seat
infotainment system
without DVD player, LPO
or (SR3) rear seat
infotainment system with
DVD player, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

CGY Rear Cargo Cover, cloth
1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with (PDG)
Cargo Package, LPO.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1

BTV Remote Start
1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

2 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- A1 A2 A2 A2 A2 S S S
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

WBL Redline Edition, includes
(WPZ) Infotainment
Package content, (RZA)
19" Black wheels with Red
accents and Black center
caps, (RR0) 19" all-season
blackwall tires, (CG6) front
and rear Black bowtie
emblems, (GGC)
Redline-specific Black
grille, Black Equinox
badges with Red outline,
(DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding, body-color
mirrors, with turn signal
indicators, Black window
surround and (DEU)
Mosaic Black mirror caps

1 - Requires (PCP)
Confidence and
Convenience Package,
interior color (H1T) Jet
Black and exterior color
(G1W) Iridescent Pearl
Tricoat, (GAN) Silver Ice
Metallic, (GAZ) Summit
White or (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic. Not
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package,
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO, (SFZ) front and rear
Black bowtie emblems,
LPO or (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO.

-- -- -- -- A1 -- -- -- --

AG1 Seat adjuster, driver
8-way power with 2-way
power lumbar

1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

-- A1 S S S S S S S
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

WFP NEW! Lights and Bright
Package, includes (WPZ)
Infotainment Package
content, (RT7) 19" Bright
machined wheels with
Sparkle Silver pockets,
(RR0) 19" all-season
blackwall tires, (T4L) LED
headlamps, (UGE) LED
tail lamps, (V22) Chrome
grille surround and (VXW)
molded assist steps, LPO

1 - Requires (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package
and (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package.

-- -- -- A1 -- -- -- -- --

AKO Glass, deep-tinted, rear
1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

-- A1 S S S S S S S

VK3 License plate front
mounting package (will
be forced on orders with
ship-to states that require
a front license plate)

A A A A A A A A A
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDB LPO, Blackout Package,
includes (RIK) Gloss Black
emblem kit, LPO, (RZ9)
Black surround grille, LPO
and (SFZ) front and rear
Black bowtie emblems,
LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO.

2 - Includes (S4X) Mosaic
Black mirror caps, LPO
on all exterior colors,
except (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic exterior
color. Mirror caps are
already included on this
vehicle. Not available with
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package, (PDV) Chrome
Package, LPO or (PDM)
Style and Go Package,
LPO.

3 - Includes (S4X) Mosaic
Black mirror caps, LPO
on all exterior colors,
except (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic exterior
color. Mirror caps are
already included on this
vehicle. Not available with
(WBL) Redline Edition or
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO.

4 - Includes (S4X) Mosaic
Black mirror caps, LPO
on all exterior colors,
except (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic exterior
color. Mirror caps are
already included on this
vehicle. Not available with
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO.

-- A/D1 -- A/D2 A/D3 A/D4 -- -- --
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDV LPO, Chrome Package,
includes (SFZ) front and
rear Black bowtie
emblems, LPO, (VKU)
Chrome mirror caps, LPO,
(VAT) Chrome surround
grille, LPO and (VTB)
Bright rear bumper
protector, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDB) Blackout Package,
LPO.

2 - Not available with
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package, (PDB) Blackout
Package, LPO or (PDM)
Style and Go Package,
LPO.

3 - Not available with
(PDB) Blackout Package,
LPO or (WBL) Redline
Edition.

-- A/D1 -- A/D2 A/D3 A/D1 -- -- --

PCX LPO, 'Hit the Road'
Package, includes (VLL)
roof rack cross rails, LPO
and (VXW) molded assist
steps, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDM) Style and Go
Package, LPO.

-- -- A/D A/D1 A/D A/D A/D1 A/D A/D
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDM LPO, Style and Go
Package, includes (RT7)
19" Bright machined
wheels with Sparkle Silver
pockets, (RR0) 19"
all-season blackwall tires,
(VTB) rear bumper
protector, LPO and (VXW)
molded assist steps, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PCX) 'Hit the Road'
Package, LPO, (PDV)
Chrome Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO.

2 - Not available with
(PCK) Sun, Sound &
Navigation Package,
(PCX) 'Hit the Road'
Package, LPO or (SN7)
19" aluminum wheels,
LPO.

-- -- -- A/D1 -- -- A/D2 -- --

SFZ LPO, Black bowtie
emblems, front and rear

1 - Included with (PDV)
Chrome Package, LPO or
(PDB) Blackout Package,
LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D A/D A/D

RDI LPO, Keyless Entry
Keypad, 5-digit
programmable keypad
located near outside
driver's door handle

-- A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

VXW LPO, Molded assist
steps

1 - Included with (PCX) Hit
The Road Package, LPO.
Not available separately
when (PCX) Hit The Road
Package, LPO is ordered.

2 - Included with (WFP)
Lights and Bright
Package, (PCX) Hit The
Road Package, LPO or
(PDM) Style and Go
Package, LPO. Not
available separately when
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package, (PCX) Hit The
Road Package, LPO or
(PDM) Style and Go
Package are ordered.

3 - Included with (PCX) Hit
The Road Package, LPO
or (PDM) Style and Go
Package, LPO. Not
available separately when
(PCX) Hit The Road
Package, LPO or (PDM)
Style and Go Package are
ordered.

-- A/D A/D1 A/D2 A/D1 A/D1 A/D3 A/D1 A/D1

VQK LPO, Rear splash
guards, custom molded

-- A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D

VLL LPO, Roof rack cross
rails

1 - Included with (PCX) Hit
The Road Package, LPO.
Not available separately
when (PCX) Hit The Road
Package, LPO is ordered.

-- -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

SFE LPO, Wheel locks,
includes 4 locks and 1 key

-- A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SN7 LPO, 19" (48.3 cm)
aluminum wheels

1 - When ordered, (RT7)
19" Bright machined
wheels with Sparkle
Silver pockets will require
return to ADI.

2 - Not available with
(PCK) Sun, Sound &
Navigation Package.
When ordered, (RT7) 19"
Bright machined wheels
with Sparkle Silver
pockets will require
return to ADI.

-- A/D1 -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D2 A/D2 A/D2

RR0 Tires, P235/50R19
all-season blackwall

1 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO

2 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO,
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package or (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO.

3 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

4 - Included with (PCK)
Sun, Sound & Navigation
Package, (PDM) Style and
Go Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO. Requires
(RT7) 19" Bright
machined wheels with
Sparkle Silver pockets.

-- A1 -- A2 A3 A1 A4 A1

FE9 Emissions, Federal
requirements

A A A A A A A A A
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

NE1 Emissions, Connecticut,
Delaware, Maine,
Maryland, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont
and Washington state
requirements

A A A A A A A A A

YF5 Emissions, California
state requirements

A A A A A A A A A
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

NB8 Emissions override,
California (allows a dealer
in states that require
California emissions -
California, Connecticut,
Delaware, Maryland,
Massachusetts, New
Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island or
Washington - to order
Federal emissions for a
vehicle that will be
registered in a state that
has Federal emission
requirements). Do not use
for vehicles that will be
registered in California,
Connecticut, Delaware,
Maryland, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island or
Washington.

1 - Requires (FE9) Federal
emissions requirements.
Not available in Maine or
Vermont.

A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

NB9 Emissions override,
state-specific (for dealers
ordering vehicles in (YF5)
or (NE1) emission states -
California, Connecticut,
Delaware, Maine,
Maryland, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont
and Washington)

1 - Allows a California
dealer (YF5 emissions) to
order (NE1) emissions
with (NB9) emissions
override code for
registration in (NE1)
states; or, a Connecticut,
Delaware, Maine,
Massachusetts, New
Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont
and Washington dealer
(NE1 emissions) to order
(YF5) emissions with
(NB9) emissions override
code for registration in
California.

A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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ADDITIONAL OPTIONS

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

NC7 Emissions override,
Federal (for vehicles
ordered by dealers in
Federal emission states
with (YF5) or (NE1)
emissions - Not required
for vehicles being shipped
to California, Connecticut,
Delaware, Maine,
Maryland, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont or
Washington)

1 - Requires (YF5)
California state emissions
requirements or (NE1)
Connecticut, Delaware,
Maine, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont or
Washington state
emissions requirements.

A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1

K05 Engine block heater A A A A A -- A A --

KPK Oil pan heater -- -- -- -- -- A -- -- A
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

No deletions allowed to Equipment Groups. Additional options may be added; check ordering information section for compatibility.

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

B35 Floor mats, carpeted rear

Q8E Mechanical jack with
tools

RJA Tire, compact spare,
T135/70R16 blackwall

SJF NEW! Wheel, spare, 16"
(40.6 cm) steel

B26 Driver Confidence
Package, includes (UD7)
Rear Park Assist, (UFG)
Rear Cross Traffic Alert,
(UKC) Lane Change Alert
with Side Blind Zone Alert
and (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable
manual-folding body-color
mirrors with turn signal
indicators
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

BN2 NEW! Fleet Safety
Package, includes (UHY)
Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking, (UKJ)
Front Pedestrian Braking,
(UHX) Lane Keep Assist
with Lane Departure
Warning, (UE4) Following
Distance Indicator, (UEU)
Forward Collison Alert,
(N34) leather-wrapped
steering wheel and (TQ5)
Intellibeam headlamps

UE4 Following Distance
Indicator

UEU Forward Collision Alert

UKJ NEW! Front Pedestrian
Braking

TQ5 Headlamp control,
IntelliBeam auto high
beam

UKC Lane Change Alert with
Side Blind Zone Alert

UHX Lane Keep Assist with
Lane Departure Warning

UHY Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking

DWK Mirrors, outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn signal
indicators

UFG Rear Cross Traffic Alert
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UD7 Rear Park Assist with
audible warning

N34 Steering wheel,
leather-wrapped 3-spoke

C3M GVWR, 4850 lbs. (2200
kg)

1 - AWD only.

1 1 1 1

FXP Axle, 3.17 final drive ratio

J17 Brakes, 4-wheel antilock,
4-wheel disc, 17" front and
16" rear

LTG Engine, 2.0L Turbo,
4-cylinder, SIDI, VVT (252
hp [188.0 kW] @ 5500
rpm, 260 lb-ft of torque
[353.0 N-m] @ 2500 -
4500 rpm)

NWO Exhaust, dual
stainless-steel with bright
tips

QCL Tire, compact spare,
T125/70R17, blackwall

VR2 Trailer hitch, factory
installed

Trailer hitch close-out
cover, body-color

V92 Trailering equipment

M3D Transmission, 9-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

4GO Wheel, spare, 17" (43.2
cm) steel

2019 Chevrolet Truck Equinox PEG STAIRSTEP

Published April 6, 2018 Page 51



Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

RUB Tires, P225/60R18
all-season blackwall

RV6 Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm),
aluminum

FXK Axle, 2.89 final drive ratio

LH7 Engine, 1.6L Turbo Diesel
DOHC 4-cylinder (137 hp
[102.0 kW] @ 3750 rpm,
240 lb-ft of torque [325.0
N-m] @ 2000 rpm)

NDE Exhaust, selective
catalytic reduction system

K13 Filter, Diesel particle

FHX Fuel, diesel B20

C32 Heater, electric, auxiliary
cabin

MHG Transmission, 6-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

RR0 Tires, P235/50R19
all-season blackwall

RT7 Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm)
Bright machined with
Sparkle Silver pockets
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PCP Confidence &
Convenience Package,
includes (B26) Driver
Confidence Package and
(ZQ2) Driver Convenience
Package content

1 - Does not include (TB5)
power liftgate.

-- -- -- A A A1 -- -- --

B26 Driver Confidence
Package, includes (UD7)
Rear Park Assist, (UFG)
Rear Cross Traffic Alert,
(UKC) Lane Change Alert
with Side Blind Zone Alert
and (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable
manual-folding body-color
mirrors with turn signal
indicators

1 - Included and only
available with (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.

2 - (DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn
signal indicators replaced
with (DWL) outside
heated power-adjustable
auto-dimming,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn
signal indicators.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S2 S2 S2
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

ZQ2 Driver Convenience
Package, includes (BTV)
Remote Start, (CJ2)
dual-zone automatic
climate control, (KA1)
driver and front passenger
heated seats, (N34)
leather-wrapped steering
wheel, (UG1) Universal
Home Remote and (TB5)
power liftgate

1 - (N34) leather-wrapped
steering wheel is
standard.

2 - Included and only
available with (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.
Also includes (VY7)
leather-wrapped shift
lever.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.
Does not include (TB5)
power liftgate.

-- -- A1 A2 A2 A3 -- -- --

PCV Confidence &
Convenience II Package,
includes (BGP) Driver
Confidence II Package
and (ZQ3) Driver
Convenience II Package
content

1 - Includes (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A A A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

BGP Driver Confidence II
Package, includes (UHY)
Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking, (UEU)
Forward Collision Alert,
(UHX) Lane Keep Assist
with Lane Departure
Warning, (UE4) Following
Distance Indicator, Safety
Alert Seat, (UV2) HD
Surround Vision, (KSG)
Adaptive Cruise Control,
(UKJ) Front Pedestrian
Braking and (TQ5)
IntelliBeam headlamps

1 - Included and only
available with (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

ZQ3 Driver Convenience II
Package, includes (UVD)
heated steering wheel,
(AG2) front passenger
8-way power seat adjuster
with power lumbar, (KU1)
ventilated driver seat,
(KU3) ventilated front
passenger seat and (KA6)
heated rear seats

1 - Included and only
available with (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PCI Sun & Navigation
Package, includes (WPZ)
Infotainment Package
content and (C3U) power
sunroof

1 - Requires (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.

2 - Also includes (TB5)
power liftgate.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A2 -- -- --

WPZ Infotainment Package,
includes (IOU) 8" diagonal
color touch-screen with
Navigation and Chevrolet
Infotainment, (UVB) HD
Rear Vision Camera,
(MCZ) 2 USB ports,
located in front console
bin, (MCR) 2 USB data
ports, includes SD Card
Reader, auxiliary input
jack, located within front
center storage bin and
(KI6) 120-volt power outlet

1 - Available with a Fleet
or Government order type
and requires (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package.
Not available with Daily
Rental orders. On Retail
orders, included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package or
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package.

2 - Included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package.

-- -- -- A1 A2 A3 -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PCK Sun, Sound & Navigation
Package, includes (Y3W)
Infotainment II Package
content and (C3U) power
sunroof

1 - Requires (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.
Includes (RT7) 19" Bright
machined wheels with
Sparkle Silver pockets.

2 - Requires (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A2 A3

Y3W Infotainment II Package,
includes (IOT) 8" diagonal
color touch-screen with
Navigation and Chevrolet
Infotainment, (UQA) Bose
premium 7-speaker
system and (U2L) HD
Radio

1 - Requires (PCV)
Confidence &
Convenience II Package.
Included with (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package.

2 - Included and only
available with (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A2
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

BN2 NEW! Fleet Safety
Package, includes (UHY)
Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking, (UKJ)
Front Pedestrian Braking,
(UHX) Lane Keep Assist
with Lane Departure
Warning, (UE4) Following
Distance Indicator, (UEU)
Forward Collison Alert,
(N34) leather-wrapped
steering wheel and (TQ5)
Intellibeam headlamps

-- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

AY0 Airbags, dual-stage,
frontal, driver and right
front passenger with
Passenger Sensing
System, thorax
side-impact, seat
mounted, driver and right
front passenger, roof-rail,
side front and rear
outboard seating positions

1 - Always use seat belts
and child restraints.
Children are safer when
properly secured in a rear
seat in the appropriate
child restraint. See the
Owner's Manual for more
information.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

C4P Air conditioning,
semi-automatic,
single-zone

S S S S S S -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

CJ2 Air conditioning,
dual-zone automatic
climate control with
individual climate settings
for driver and right-front
passenger

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 S S S

C32 Heater, electric, auxiliary
cabin

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

E28 Assist handle, driver S S S S S S S S S

E27 Assist handle, front
passenger

S S S S S S S S S

E22 Assist handles, rear
outboard

S S S S S S S S S

IOR NEW! Audio system,
Chevrolet Infotainment
System with 7" diagonal
color touch-screen,
includes multi-touch
display, AM/FM stereo,
Bluetooth streaming audio
for music and most
phones; featuring Android
Auto and Apple CarPlay
capability for compatible
phones

S S S S S S -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

IOS NEW! Audio system,
Chevrolet Infotainment
System with 8" diagonal
color touch-screen,
includes multi-touch
display, AM/FM stereo,
Bluetooth streaming audio
for music and most
phones; featuring Android
Auto and Apple CarPlay
capability for compatible
phones, advanced voice
recognition, in-vehicle
apps, personalized profiles
for infotainment and
vehicle settings

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

IOU NEW! Audio system,
Chevrolet Infotainment
System with Navigation
and 8" diagonal color
touch-screen, includes
multi-touch display,
AM/FM stereo, Bluetooth
streaming audio for music
and most phones;
featuring Android Auto and
Apple CarPlay capability
for compatible phones,
advanced voice
recognition, in-vehicle
apps, personalized profiles
for infotainment and
vehicle settings.

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

IOT NEW! Audio system,
Chevrolet Infotainment
System with Navigation
and 8" diagonal color
touch-screen, includes
multi-touch display,
AM/FM stereo, Bluetooth
streaming audio for music
and most phones;
featuring Android Auto and
Apple CarPlay capability
for compatible phones,
advanced voice
recognition, in-vehicle
apps, personalized profiles
for infotainment and
vehicle settings. Includes
greater memory

1 - Included and only
available with (Y3W)
Infotainment II Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

U2L Radio, HD
1 - Included and only
available with (Y3W)
Infotainment II Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UZ6 Audio system feature,
6-speaker system

S S S S S S S S S

UQA Audio system feature,
Bose premium 7-speaker
system

1 - Included and only
available with (Y3W)
Infotainment II Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UST USB ports, 2, with
auxiliary input jack, located
in front center stack
storage area

S S S S S S -- -- --

2019 Chevrolet Truck Equinox INTERIOR

Published April 6, 2018 Page 61



Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

USS USB charging-only
ports, 2, located in the
rear of the floor console

S S S S S S S S S

MCZ USB data ports, 2,
located in the front console
bin

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

MCR NEW! USB data ports, 2,
includes SD Card Reader,
auxiliary input jack, located
within front center storage
bin

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

U2J SiriusXM Radio delete S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

U2K SiriusXM Radio is
standard on nearly all
2019 GM models. Enjoy a
3-month All Access trial
subscription with over 150
channels including
commercial-free music,
plus sports, news and
entertainment. Plus
listening on the app and
online is included, so you'll
hear the best SiriusXM
has to offer, anywhere life
takes you. Welcome to the
world of SiriusXM.

1 - IMPORTANT: The
SiriusXM radio trial
package is not provided
on vehicles that are
ordered for Fleet Daily
Rental ("FDR") use. If you
decide to continue
service after your trial,
the subscription plan you
choose will automatically
renew thereafter and you
will be charged according
to your chosen payment
method at then-current
rates. Fees and taxes
apply. To cancel you
must call us at
1-866-635-2349. See our
Customer Agreement for
complete terms at
www.siriusxm.com. All
fees and programming
subject to change.

-- -- S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UPG Bluetooth for phone,
personal cell phone
connectivity to vehicle
audio system

1 - Go to
my.chevrolet.com/learn to
find out which phones are
compatible with the
vehicle.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

TDM Teen Driver, configurable
feature that lets you
activate customizable
vehicle settings associated
with a key fob, to
encourage safe driving
behavior. It can limit
certain vehicle features,
and it prevents certain
safety systems from being
turned off. An in-vehicle
report card gives you
information on driving
habits and helps you to
continue to coach your
new driver

S S S S S S S S S

K34 Cruise control, electronic
with set and resume speed

S S S S S S S S S

KSG NEW! Cruise control,
adaptive, full-speed with
Stop/Go

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

Defogger, rear-window
electric

S S S S S S S S S

UDC Display, driver instrument
information enhanced,
monochromatic

S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UDD Display, driver instrument
information enhanced,
multi-color

-- -- S S S S S S S

AU3 Door locks, power with
lock-out protection

S S S S S S S S S

Door locks, rear child
security, manual

S S S S S S S S S

B34 Floor mats, carpeted front S S S S S S S S S

B35 Floor mats, carpeted rear -- S S S S S S S

UE4 Following Distance
Indicator

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UEU Forward Collision Alert
1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UKJ NEW! Front Pedestrian
Braking

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

AJC Head restraints, 2-way
adjustable (up/down), front

S S S S S S S S S

ATH Keyless Open, includes
extended range Remote
Keyless Entry

S S S S S S S S S

BTM Keyless Start,
push-button

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UKC Lane Change Alert with
Side Blind Zone Alert

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

UHX Lane Keep Assist with
Lane Departure Warning

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

TSQ Lighting, interior -- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

UHY Low Speed Forward
Automatic Braking

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

PDG LPO, Cargo Package,
includes (VRS) retractable
cargo shade, LPO and
(W2D) vertical cargo net,
LPO

1 - Not available with
(CGY) rear cargo cover.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

PEF LPO, Floor Liner
Package, includes (CAV)
integrated cargo liner, LPO
and (RIA) all-weather floor
liners, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDH) Interior Protection
Package, LPO, (PDZ)
Interior Enhancement
Package, LPO or (WH6)
horizontal cargo net, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDZ NEW! LPO, Interior
Enhancement Package,
includes (VYW) premium
carpeted floor mats, LPO
and (S03) embroidered
front row headrests, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PEF) Floor Liner
Package, LPO, (PDH)
Interior Protection
Package, LPO, (SR2) rear
seat infotainment system
without DVD player, LPO
or (SR3) rear seat
infotainment system with
DVD player, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

PDH LPO, Interior Protection
Package, includes (VAV)
Premium all-weather floor
mats, LPO and (VLI)
Cargo mat, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDZ) Interior
Enhancement Package,
LPO, (PEF) Floor Liner
Package, LPO or (WH6)
horizontal cargo net, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

RIA LPO, All-weather floor
liners

1 - Included and only
available with (PEF) Floor
Liner Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

VAV LPO, All-weather floor
mats

1 - Included and only
available with (PDH)
Interior Protection
Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

VLI LPO, Cargo mat
1 - Included and only
available with (PDH)
Interior Protection
Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

WH6 LPO, Cargo net,
horizontal

1 - Not available with
(PEF) Floor Liner
Package, LPO or (PDH)
Interior Protection
Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

W2D LPO, Cargo net, vertical
1 - Included and only
available with (PDG)
Cargo Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

VRS LPO, Cargo shade,
retractable

1 - Included and only
available with (PDG)
Cargo Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

S03 NEW! LPO, Embroidered
front row headrests with
Equinox logo on front

1 - Included and only
available with (PDZ)
Interior Enhancement
Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

VYW LPO, Floor mats,
premium carpeted,
color-keyed front and rear

1 - Included and only
available with (PDZ)
Interior Enhancement
Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

CAV LPO, Integrated cargo
liner

1 - Included and only
available with (PEF) Floor
Liner Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

S6W LPO, Protective seat
cover, rear

-- A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D

2019 Chevrolet Truck Equinox INTERIOR

Published April 6, 2018 Page 68



Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SR2 LPO, Rear seat
infotainment system
without DVD player, dual
headrest with 8” screens
and multiple inputs,
including SD, USB, HDMI,
as well as wireless
connectivity to brought-in
devices. Includes remote
control, 2 sets of
2-channel wireless infrared
headphones, and an
available companion app
to allow parental control of
system.

1 - Not available with (SIF)
Universal Tablet Holders,
non-powered, LPO, (SIL)
Universal Tablet Holder,
powered, LPO, (SR3) Rear
seat infotainment system
with DVD player, LPO or
(PDZ) Interior
Enhancement Package,
LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SR3 LPO, Rear seat
infotainment system
with DVD player, dual
headrest with 8” screens
and multiple inputs,
including SD, USB, HDMI,
as well as wireless
connectivity to brought-in
devices. Includes remote
control, 2 sets of
2-channel wireless infrared
headphones, and an
available companion app
to allow parental control of
system.

1 - Not available with (SIF)
Universal Tablet Holders,
non-powered, LPO, (SIL)
Universal Tablet Holder,
powered, LPO, (SR2) Rear
seat infotainment system
without DVD player, LPO
or (PDZ) Interior
Enhancement Package,
LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

SIL LPO, Universal Tablet
Holder, powered, single,
with 2 integrated USB
power ports for 2nd row
occupants

1 - Not available with (SIF)
Universal Tablet Holders,
LPO, (SR2) rear seat
infotainment system
without DVD player, LPO
or (SR3) rear seat
infotainment system with
DVD player, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SIF LPO, Universal Tablet
Holders, set of 2, mount
behind front seat head
rests

1 - Not available with (SIL)
Universal Tablet Holder,
LPO, (SR2) rear seat
infotainment system
without DVD player, LPO
or (SR3) rear seat
infotainment system with
DVD player, LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

EA1 Map pocket, driver
seatback

S S S S S S S S S

EA2 Map pocket, front
passenger seatback

S S S S S S S S S

A45 Memory settings,
includes presets for seat
adjuster, outside rearview
mirror and driver
personalization

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

D31 Mirror, inside rearview
manual day/night

S S S S S S -- -- --

DD8 Mirror, inside rearview
auto-dimming

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

NKC Noise control system,
active noise cancellation

S S S S S S S S S

UE1 OnStar and Chevrolet
connected services
capable

1 - Fleet orders receive a
3-month trial. Visit
onstar.com for coverage
map, details and system
limitations. Services vary
by model.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

VV4 Chevrolet 4G LTE and
available built-in Wi-Fi
hotspot offers a fast and
reliable Internet
connection for up to 7
devices; includes data trial
for 1 month or 3GB
(whichever comes first)

1 - Available Wi-Fi
requires compatible
mobile device, active
OnStar service and data
plan. Data plans provided
by AT&T. Visit onstar.com
for details and system
limitations.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

Chevrolet Connected
Access with 10 years of
standard connectivity
which enables services
such as, Vehicle
Diagnostics, Dealer
Maintenance Notification,
Chevrolet Smart Driver,
Marketplace and more

1 - Limitations apply. Not
transferable. Standard
connectivity available to
original purchaser for ten
years from the date of
initial vehicle purchase
for model year 2018 or
newer Chevrolet vehicles.
See onstar.com for
details and further plan
limitations. Connected
Access does not include
emergency or security
services. Availability and
additional services
enabled by Connected
Access are subject to
change.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

KC5 Power outlet, front
auxiliary, 12-volt

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

KI6 Power outlet, 120-volt,
located on the rear of
center console

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

KC8 Power outlet, cargo area
auxiliary, 12-volt

S S S S S S S S S

CGY Rear Cargo Cover, cloth
1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with (PDG)
Cargo Package, LPO.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1

UFG Rear Cross Traffic Alert
1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

UD7 Rear Park Assist with
audible warning

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

Rear seat reminder S S S S S S S S S

UVC Rear Vision Camera S S S S S S -- -- --

UVB NEW! HD Rear Vision
Camera

1 - Included and only
available with (WPZ)
Infotainment Package.

-- -- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S

UV2 NEW! HD Surround
Vision

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

BTV Remote Start
1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

2 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- A1 A2 A2 A2 A2 S S S

BTT Remote panic alarm S S S S S S S S S

Safety Alert Seat
1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

KU1 Seat, ventilated driver
1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ3)
Driver Convenience II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

KU3 Seat, ventilated front
passenger

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ3)
Driver Convenience II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

AR9 Seats, front bucket S S S S S S S S S

WD8 Seat, rear split-folding with
center armrest

S S S S S S S S S

KA1 Seats, heated driver and
front passenger

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 S S S

KA6 Seats, heated, rear,
outboard positions

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ3)
Driver Convenience II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

AH3 Seat adjuster, driver
4-way manual, fore/aft,
up/down

S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

AG1 Seat adjuster, driver
8-way power with 2-way
power lumbar

1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

-- A1 S S S S S S S

AG6 Seat adjuster, front
passenger 4-way manual

S S S S S S S S S

AG2 Seat adjuster, front
passenger 8-way power
with 2-way power lumbar

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ3)
Driver Convenience II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

A9U Seat release levers, 2nd
row mechanical release
levers in cargo area

-- -- S S S S S S S

KI2 Shift lever, urethane S S -- S S -- -- -- --

VY7 Shift lever,
leather-wrapped

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- S A1 A1 S S S S

UMN Speedometer,
miles/kilometers

S S S S S S S S S

Steering column, tilt and
telescoping

S S S S S S S S S

N52 Steering wheel, 3-spoke,
deluxe

S S -- S S S -- -- --

N34 Steering wheel,
leather-wrapped 3-spoke

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

UVD Steering wheel, heated
1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ3)
Driver Convenience II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

UC3 Steering wheel controls,
audio, phone interface and
driver information center
controls

S S S S S S S S S

VK8 Sunglass storage,
overhead

-- -- S S S S S S S

C3U Sunroof, power
1 - Included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package.
Includes (V2P)
roof-mounted luggage
rack.

2 - Included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package.

-- -- -- A1 A2 A2 A3 A3 A3

UTJ Theft-deterrent system,
unauthorized entry

S S S S S S S S S

UJM Tire Pressure Monitor,
manual learn with Tire Fill
Alert

1 - Does not apply to
spare tire.

S S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1

UG1 Universal Home Remote,
includes garage door
opener, programmable

1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 S S S

Visors, driver and front
passenger illuminated
vanity mirrors, covered

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

AXG Window, power with driver
Express-Up and Down

S S S S S S S S S

AED Window, power with front
passenger Express-Down

S S S S S S S S S

AEQ Windows, power, rear
with Express-Down

S S S S S S S S S

K4C Wireless Charging for
devices

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

WBL Redline Edition, includes
(WPZ) Infotainment
Package content, (RZA)
19" Black wheels with Red
accents and Black center
caps, (RR0) 19" all-season
blackwall tires, (CG6) front
and rear Black bowtie
emblems, (GGC)
Redline-specific Black
grille, Black Equinox
badges with Red outline,
(DWK) outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding, body-color
mirrors, with turn signal
indicators, Black window
surround and (DEU)
Mosaic Black mirror caps

1 - Requires (PCP)
Confidence and
Convenience Package,
interior color (H1T) Jet
Black and exterior color
(G1W) Iridescent Pearl
Tricoat, (GAN) Silver Ice
Metallic, (GAZ) Summit
White or (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic. Not
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package,
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO, (SFZ) front and rear
Black bowtie emblems,
LPO or (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO.

-- -- -- -- A1 -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

WFP NEW! Lights and Bright
Package, includes (WPZ)
Infotainment Package
content, (RT7) 19" Bright
machined wheels with
Sparkle Silver pockets,
(RR0) 19" all-season
blackwall tires, (T4L) LED
headlamps, (UGE) LED
tail lamps, (V22) Chrome
grille surround and (VXW)
molded assist steps, LPO

1 - Requires (PCP)
Confidence &
Convenience Package
and (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package.

-- -- -- A1 -- -- -- -- --

VTI Active Aero Shutters S S S S S S S S S

U91 Antenna, roof-mounted
1 - Black.

2 - Body-color.

S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S1 S2 S2 S2

CG6 Bowtie emblems, Black,
front and rear

1 - Included and only
available with (WBL)
Redline Edition.

-- -- -- -- A1 -- -- -- --

T3S Daytime Running
Lamps, separate cavity,
LED

S S S S S S S S S

D75 Door handles, body-color S S S S S S -- -- --

D7A Door handles, body-color
with chrome strip

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

T3U Fog lamps, front -- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

AKK Glass, acoustic, laminated
windshield

S S S S S S S S S

AKP Glass, solar absorbing,
light

S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

AKO Glass, deep-tinted, rear
1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.

-- A1 S S S S S S S

V22 NEW! Grille, chrome
surround

1 - Included and only
available with (WFP)
Lights and Bright
Package.

-- -- -- A1 -- -- -- -- --

GGC Grille, Redline-specific
1 - Included and only
available with (WBL)
Redline Edition.

-- -- -- -- A1 -- -- -- --

Headlamp control,
automatic on and off with
automatic delay

S S S S S S S S S

TQ5 Headlamp control,
IntelliBeam auto high
beam

1 - Included and only
available with (BGP)
Driver Confidence II
Package.

-- -- -- -- -- A1 A1 A1

T4A Headlamps, halogen
composite

S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --

T4F Headlamps, high intensity
discharge

-- -- S S S S -- -- --

T4L Headlamps, LED
1 - Included and only
available with (WFP)
Lights and Bright
Package.

-- -- -- A1 -- -- S S S

UGE Tail lamps, LED
1 - Included and only
available with (WFP)
Lights and Bright
Package.

-- -- -- A1 -- -- S S S

U05 Horn, dual-note S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

VK3 License plate front
mounting package (will
be forced on orders with
ship-to states that require
a front license plate)

A A A A A A A A A

TB4 Liftgate, rear manual S S S S S S -- -- --

TB5 Liftgate, rear power
1 - Included and only
available with (ZQ2)
Driver Convenience
Package.

2 - Included and only
available with (PCI) Sun &
Navigation Package.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A2 -- -- --

TC2 Liftgate, rear power,
hands free

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDB LPO, Blackout Package,
includes (RIK) Gloss Black
emblem kit, LPO, (RZ9)
Black surround grille, LPO
and (SFZ) front and rear
Black bowtie emblems,
LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO.

2 - Includes (S4X) Mosaic
Black mirror caps, LPO
on all exterior colors,
except (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic exterior
color. Mirror caps are
already included on this
vehicle. Not available with
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package, (PDV) Chrome
Package, LPO or (PDM)
Style and Go Package,
LPO.

3 - Includes (S4X) Mosaic
Black mirror caps, LPO
on all exterior colors,
except (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic exterior
color. Mirror caps are
already included on this
vehicle. Not available with
(WBL) Redline Edition or
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO.

4 - Includes (S4X) Mosaic
Black mirror caps, LPO
on all exterior colors,
except (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic exterior
color. Mirror caps are
already included on this
vehicle. Not available with
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO.

-- A/D1 -- A/D2 A/D3 A/D4 -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDV LPO, Chrome Package,
includes (SFZ) front and
rear Black bowtie
emblems, LPO, (VKU)
Chrome mirror caps, LPO,
(VAT) Chrome surround
grille, LPO and (VTB)
Bright rear bumper
protector, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDB) Blackout Package,
LPO.

2 - Not available with
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package, (PDB) Blackout
Package, LPO or (PDM)
Style and Go Package,
LPO.

3 - Not available with
(PDB) Blackout Package,
LPO or (WBL) Redline
Edition.

-- A/D1 -- A/D2 A/D3 A/D1 -- -- --

PCX LPO, 'Hit the Road'
Package, includes (VLL)
roof rack cross rails, LPO
and (VXW) molded assist
steps, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PDM) Style and Go
Package, LPO.

-- -- A/D A/D1 A/D A/D A/D1 A/D A/D
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PDM LPO, Style and Go
Package, includes (RT7)
19" Bright machined
wheels with Sparkle Silver
pockets, (RR0) 19"
all-season blackwall tires,
(VTB) rear bumper
protector, LPO and (VXW)
molded assist steps, LPO

1 - Not available with
(PCX) 'Hit the Road'
Package, LPO, (PDV)
Chrome Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO.

2 - Not available with
(PCK) Sun, Sound &
Navigation Package,
(PCX) 'Hit the Road'
Package, LPO or (SN7)
19" aluminum wheels,
LPO.

-- -- -- A/D1 -- -- A/D2 -- --

SFZ LPO, Black bowtie
emblems, front and rear

1 - Included with (PDV)
Chrome Package, LPO or
(PDB) Blackout Package,
LPO.

-- A/D1 A/D A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D A/D A/D

RZ9 LPO, Black surround
grille

1 - Included and only
available with (PDB)
Blackout Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 -- -- --

VKU LPO, Chrome mirror
caps

1 - Included and only
available with (PDV)
Chrome Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 -- -- --

VAT LPO, Chrome surround
grille

1 - Included and only
available with (PDV)
Chrome Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

RIK LPO, Gloss Black
emblem kit, includes
'Equinox' and 'LT' (when
equipped) badges

1 - Included and only
available with (PDB)
Blackout Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 -- -- --

RDI LPO, Keyless Entry
Keypad, 5-digit
programmable keypad
located near outside
driver's door handle

-- A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D

VXW LPO, Molded assist
steps

1 - Included with (PCX) Hit
The Road Package, LPO.
Not available separately
when (PCX) Hit The Road
Package, LPO is ordered.

2 - Included with (WFP)
Lights and Bright
Package, (PCX) Hit The
Road Package, LPO or
(PDM) Style and Go
Package, LPO. Not
available separately when
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package, (PCX) Hit The
Road Package, LPO or
(PDM) Style and Go
Package are ordered.

3 - Included with (PCX) Hit
The Road Package, LPO
or (PDM) Style and Go
Package, LPO. Not
available separately when
(PCX) Hit The Road
Package, LPO or (PDM)
Style and Go Package are
ordered.

-- A/D A/D1 A/D2 A/D1 A/D1 A/D3 A/D1 A/D1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

S4X LPO, Mosaic Black
mirror caps

1 - Included and only
available with (PDB)
Blackout Package, LPO,
except with (GB8) Mosaic
Black Metallic exterior
color. Mirror caps are
already included on this
vehicle.

-- -- -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 -- -- --

VTB LPO, Rear bumper
protector

1 - Included and only
available with (PDV)
Chrome Package, LPO.

2 - Included and only
available with (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO or
(PDV) Chrome Package,
LPO.

3 - Included and only
available with (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO.

-- A/D1 -- A/D2 A/D1 A/D1 A/D3 -- --

VQK LPO, Rear splash
guards, custom molded

-- A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D

VLL LPO, Roof rack cross
rails

1 - Included with (PCX) Hit
The Road Package, LPO.
Not available separately
when (PCX) Hit The Road
Package, LPO is ordered.

-- -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D1

SFE LPO, Wheel locks,
includes 4 locks and 1 key

-- A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D A/D
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

SN7 LPO, 19" (48.3 cm)
aluminum wheels

1 - When ordered, (RT7)
19" Bright machined
wheels with Sparkle
Silver pockets will require
return to ADI.

2 - Not available with
(PCK) Sun, Sound &
Navigation Package.
When ordered, (RT7) 19"
Bright machined wheels
with Sparkle Silver
pockets will require
return to ADI.

-- A/D1 -- A/D1 A/D1 A/D1 A/D2 A/D2 A/D2

G63 Luggage carrier
provisions, roof-mounted

1 - Included and only
available with (WBL)
Redline Edition.

-- -- S S A1 -- -- -- --

V2P Luggage rack, side rails,
roof-mounted

1 - Included and only
available with (C3U)
power sunroof.

2 - Not included when
(WBL) Redline Edition is
ordered.

-- -- -- A1 S2 S S S S

Q8E Mechanical jack with
tools

-- S S S S S S S

DPK Mirror caps, Black S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --

DP6 Mirror caps, body-color -- -- S S S S -- -- --

DEU Mirror caps, Mosaic Black
1 - Included and only
available with (WBL)
Redline Edition.

-- -- -- -- A1 -- -- -- --

DP9 Mirror caps, chrome -- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

DLF Mirrors, outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding

S S -- S S S -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

DWK Mirrors, outside heated
power-adjustable,
manual-folding,
body-color, with turn signal
indicators

1 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package.

2 - Included and only
available with (B26) Driver
Confidence Package or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

-- -- A1 A2 A1 -- -- --

DWL Mirrors, outside heated
power-adjustable and
auto-dimming, chrome,
manual-folding with turn
signal indicators

-- -- -- -- -- -- S S S

9L3 Spare tire delete S -- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

KTI Tire Inflator Kit S -- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

RJA Tire, compact spare,
T135/70R16 blackwall

-- S S -- S S -- S

QCL Tire, compact spare,
T125/70R17, blackwall

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

5CX Tires, P225/65R17
all-season blackwall

S S S S -- S -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

RR0 Tires, P235/50R19
all-season blackwall

1 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO

2 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO,
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package or (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO.

3 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO or
(WBL) Redline Edition.

4 - Included with (PCK)
Sun, Sound & Navigation
Package, (PDM) Style and
Go Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO. Requires
(RT7) 19" Bright
machined wheels with
Sparkle Silver pockets.

-- A1 -- A2 A3 A1 A4 A1

RUB Tires, P225/60R18
all-season blackwall

-- -- -- -- -- S -- S

Trailer hitch close-out
cover, body-color

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

Trim, Black lower window S S -- -- -- -- -- -- --

Trim, Bright lower window -- -- S S S S S S S

5A7 Wheel, spare, not desired S -- -- -- -- -- -- -- --

SJF NEW! Wheel, spare, 16"
(40.6 cm) steel

-- S S -- S S -- S

4GO Wheel, spare, 17" (43.2
cm) steel

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

RSB Wheels, 17" (43.2 cm)
aluminum

S S S S -- S -- -- --

RV6 Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm),
aluminum

-- -- -- -- -- S -- S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

RT7 Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm)
Bright machined with
Sparkle Silver pockets

1 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO

2 - Included and only
available with (SN7) 19"
aluminum wheels, LPO,
(WFP) Lights and Bright
Package or (PDM) Style
and Go Package, LPO.

3 - Included and only
available with (PCK) Sun,
Sound & Navigation
Package, (PDM) Style and
Go Package, LPO or
(SN7) 19" aluminum
wheels, LPO.

-- A1 -- A2 A1 A1 A3 A1

RZA Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm)
aluminum

1 - Included and only
available with (WBL)
Redline Edition.

-- -- -- -- A1 -- -- -- --
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

FJM Axle, 3.50 final drive ratio S S S S -- -- S -- --

FXP Axle, 3.17 final drive ratio -- -- -- -- -- -- --

FXK Axle, 2.89 final drive ratio -- -- -- -- -- -- --

J71 Brake, electronic parking S S S S S S S S S

JJ2 Brake lining,
high-performance, noise
and dust performance

S S S S S S S S S

J60 Brakes, 4-wheel antilock,
4-wheel disc 16" front and
rear

S S S S -- S S -- S

J17 Brakes, 4-wheel antilock,
4-wheel disc, 17" front and
16" rear

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

KB7 Driver Shift Controls S S S S S S S S S

FE9 Emissions, Federal
requirements

A A A A A A A A A

NE1 Emissions, Connecticut,
Delaware, Maine,
Maryland, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont
and Washington state
requirements

A A A A A A A A A

YF5 Emissions, California
state requirements

A A A A A A A A A
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

NB8 Emissions override,
California (allows a dealer
in states that require
California emissions -
California, Connecticut,
Delaware, Maryland,
Massachusetts, New
Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island or
Washington - to order
Federal emissions for a
vehicle that will be
registered in a state that
has Federal emission
requirements). Do not use
for vehicles that will be
registered in California,
Connecticut, Delaware,
Maryland, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island or
Washington.

1 - Requires (FE9) Federal
emissions requirements.
Not available in Maine or
Vermont.

A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

NB9 Emissions override,
state-specific (for dealers
ordering vehicles in (YF5)
or (NE1) emission states -
California, Connecticut,
Delaware, Maine,
Maryland, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont
and Washington)

1 - Allows a California
dealer (YF5 emissions) to
order (NE1) emissions
with (NB9) emissions
override code for
registration in (NE1)
states; or, a Connecticut,
Delaware, Maine,
Massachusetts, New
Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont
and Washington dealer
(NE1 emissions) to order
(YF5) emissions with
(NB9) emissions override
code for registration in
California.

A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

NC7 Emissions override,
Federal (for vehicles
ordered by dealers in
Federal emission states
with (YF5) or (NE1)
emissions - Not required
for vehicles being shipped
to California, Connecticut,
Delaware, Maine,
Maryland, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont or
Washington)

1 - Requires (YF5)
California state emissions
requirements or (NE1)
Connecticut, Delaware,
Maine, Massachusetts,
New Jersey, New York,
Oregon, Pennsylvania,
Rhode Island, Vermont or
Washington state
emissions requirements.

A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1

LYX Engine, 1.5L Turbo DOHC
4-cylinder, SIDI, VVT (170
hp [127.0 kW] @ 5600
rpm, 203 lb-ft of torque
[275.0 N-m] @ 2000 -
4000 rpm)

S S S S -- -- S -- --

LTG Engine, 2.0L Turbo,
4-cylinder, SIDI, VVT (252
hp [188.0 kW] @ 5500
rpm, 260 lb-ft of torque
[353.0 N-m] @ 2500 -
4500 rpm)

-- -- -- -- -- -- --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

LH7 Engine, 1.6L Turbo Diesel
DOHC 4-cylinder (137 hp
[102.0 kW] @ 3750 rpm,
240 lb-ft of torque [325.0
N-m] @ 2000 rpm)

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

K05 Engine block heater A A A A A -- A A --

KPK Oil pan heater -- -- -- -- -- A -- -- A

KL9 Engine control, stop-start
system

S S S S S S S S S

NB5 Exhaust, single outlet S S S S -- S S -- S

NWO Exhaust, dual
stainless-steel with bright
tips

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

NDE Exhaust, selective
catalytic reduction system

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

K13 Filter, Diesel particle -- -- -- -- -- -- --

FJW Fuel, gasoline, E15 S S S S S -- S S --

FHX Fuel, diesel B20 -- -- -- -- -- -- --

CNQ GVWR, 4464 lbs. (2025
kg)

1 - FWD only.

S S1 S1 S1 -- -- S1 -- --

CNI GVWR, 4630 lbs. (2100
kg)

1 - AWD only.

2 - FWD only.

-- S1 S1 S1 S2 S2 S1 S2 S2

C3M GVWR, 4850 lbs. (2200
kg)

1 - AWD only.

-- -- -- -- 1 1 -- 1 1

FX3 StabiliTrak, stability
control system with
Traction Control

S S S S S S S S S

GNA Suspension, front
MacPherson strut

S S S S S S S S S
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

GND Suspension, rear 4-link S S S S S S S S S

V92 Trailering equipment -- -- -- -- -- -- --

VR2 Trailer hitch, factory
installed

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

MNH Transmission, 6-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

S S S S -- -- S -- --

M3D Transmission, 9-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

-- -- -- -- -- -- --

MHG Transmission, 6-speed
automatic,
electronically-controlled
with overdrive, includes
Driver Shift Control

-- -- -- -- -- -- --
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Transmissions Axles GVWR lbs. (kg)

Model Engine MNH
6-speed

automatic

M3D
9-speed

automatic

MHG
6-speed

automatic

FJM
3.50

FX6
3.87

FXP
3.17

FXK
2.89

CNQ
4464

(2025)

CNI
4630

(2100)

C3M
4850

(2200)

FWD 1SM,
1LS, 1LT,
2FL, 1LZ

LYX
1.5L Turbo DOHC
VVT

S -- -- S -- -- -- S -- --

AWD 1LS,
1LT, 2FL,
1LZ

LYX
1.5L Turbo DOHC
VVT

S -- -- -- S -- -- -- S --

FWD 2LT,
2LZ

LTG
2.0L Turbo SIDI VVT

-- S -- -- -- S -- -- S --

AWD 2LT,
2LZ

LTG
2.0L Turbo SIDI VVT

-- S -- -- -- S -- -- -- S

FWD 3LT,
3LZ

LH7
1.6L Turbo Diesel
DOHC VVT

-- -- S -- -- -- S -- S --

AWD 3LT,
3LZ

LH7
1.6L Turbo Diesel
DOHC VVT

-- -- S -- -- -- S -- -- S
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Decor Level Seat Type Seat

Code

Seat Trim

Interior

Medium Ash

Gray

Jet Black Jet Black /

Cinnamon

Jet Black /

Brandy

L & LS Front bucket AR9 Premium Cloth H72 -- -- --

LT & 2FL Front bucket AR9 Premium Cloth H72 H1T1 HQJ --

Premier Front bucket AR9 Perforated
leather-appointed

HQK H1Y -- 62R

Exterior

Solid Paint

Color

Code

Touch Up

Paint Number

Interior

Medium Ash

Gray

Jet Black Jet Black /

Cinnamon

Jet Black /

Brandy

Iridescent Pearl Tricoat2 G1W WA-140X A A A A

Storm Blue Metallic3 G35 WA-424C A A A A

NEW! Pacific Blue Metallic4 G6O WA-617D A A A A

Nightfall Gray Metallic3 G7Q WA-139X A A A A

Sandy Ridge Metallic3 G8K WA-444C A A A A

Ivy Metallic5 G8U WA-449C A A -- --

Satin Steel Metallic4 G9K WA-464C A A A A

Silver Ice Metallic6 GAN WA-636R A A A A

Summit White6 GAZ WA-8624 A A A A

Mosaic Black Metallic7 GB8 WA-384A A A A A

NEW! Kinetic Blue Metallic5 GD1 WA-388A A A A A

Orange Burst Metallic5 GGQ WA-425B A A A A

Pepperdust Metallic8 GMU WA-441B A A -- --

Cajun Red Tintcoat9 GPJ WA-434B A A -- --

1 - Required when (WBL) Redline Edition is ordered.

2 - Extra cost. Available with (WBL) Redline Edition. Not available on L, LS, 2FL, 3LT or 3LZ.

3 - Not available on L.

4 - Only available on 3LT or 3LZ.

5 - Extra cost. Not available on L, 3LT or 3LZ.

6 - Available with (WBL) Redline Edition.

7 - Available with (WBL) Redline Edition. Not available on L.

8 - Not available on L or LS, 3LT or 3LZ.

9 - Extra cost. Not available on L or LS.
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

Ship Thru Codes

VJI Ship Thru, Produced in
Ingersoll, Ontario and
shipped to Knapheide in
Flint, MI
(Dealer Invoice = $W/A)
Returned to Flint
Assembly Yard for
shipping to final
destination

1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with exterior
colors (G35) Storm Blue
Metallic, (GMU)
Pepperdust Metallic or
(G9K) Satin Steel Metallic.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 -- A1 A1 --

WC0 Ship Thru, Produced in
Ingersoll, Ontario and
shipped to Leggett &
Platt in Taylor, MI
(Dealer Invoice = $W/A)
Returned to Flint
Assembly Yard for
shipping to final
destination

1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with exterior
colors (G35) Storm Blue
Metallic, (GMU)
Pepperdust Metallic or
(G9K) Satin Steel Metallic.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 -- A1 A1 --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

WN3 Ship Thru, Produced in
Ingersoll, Ontario and
shipped to Kerr
Industries in Oshawa,
ON
(Dealer Invoice = $W/A)
Returned to Oshawa Yard
for shipping to final
destination

1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with exterior
colors (G35) Storm Blue
Metallic, (GMU)
Pepperdust Metallic or
(G9K) Satin Steel Metallic.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 -- A1 A1 --

YO9 Ship Thru, Produced in
Ingersoll, Ontario and
shipped to Canfield
Equipment in Warren, MI
(Dealer Invoice = $W/A)
Returned to Flint for
shipping to final
destination.

1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with exterior
colors (G35) Storm Blue
Metallic, (GMU)
Pepperdust Metallic or
(G9K) Satin Steel Metallic.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 -- A1 A1 --
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

CAM Ship Thru, Produced in
Ingersoll, Ontario and
shipped to Auto Truck in
Roanoke, IN.
(Dealer Invoice = $W/A)
Returned to Fort Wayne
assembly for shipping to
final destination.

1 - Requires a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with exterior
colors (G35) Storm Blue
Metallic, (GMU)
Pepperdust Metallic or
(G9K) Satin Steel Metallic.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 -- A1 A1 --
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S = Standard Equipment A = Available -- (dashes) = Not Available D = ADI Available

= Included in Equipment Group = Included in Equipment Group but upgradeable

*Indicates availability of feature on multiple models. For example, it indicates feature availability on 2WD and 4WD Models or Rear wheel drive and

All-wheel drive Models.

Codes listed in the shaded column titled Ref. Only RPO Code are for internal use only and should not be ordered.

Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

P0J NEW! OnStar Additional
21 months of OnStar
Fleet Safety and
Security. Provides 21
months of Fleet Safety and
Security service in addition
to the 3 months of
complimentary coverage
that is included in the price
of the vehicle. Total
OnStar Fleet Safety and
Security service duration is
24 months.

1 - Requires (UE1)
OnStar. Requires one of
the following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
P0K or P0L. Not available
with a ship-to of Puerto
Rico or the Virgin Islands.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

P0K NEW! OnStar Additional
33 months of OnStar
Fleet Safety and
Security. Provides 33
months of Fleet Safety and
Security service in addition
to the 3 months of
complimentary coverage
that is included in the price
of the vehicle. Total
OnStar Fleet Safety and
Security service duration is
36 months.

1 - Requires (UE1)
OnStar. Requires one of
the following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
P0J or P0L. Not available
with a ship-to of Puerto
Rico or the Virgin Islands.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

P0L NEW! OnStar Additional
45 months of OnStar
Fleet Safety and
Security. Provides 45
months of Fleet Safety and
Security service in addition
to the 3 months of
complimentary coverage
that is included in the price
of the vehicle. Total
OnStar Fleet Safety and
Security service duration is
48 months.

1 - Requires (UE1)
OnStar. Requires one of
the following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
P0J or P0K. Not available
with a ship-to of Puerto
Rico or the Virgin Islands.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1

P0M NEW! OnStar Additional
21 months of OnStar
Fleet Remote Access.
Provides 21 months of
Fleet Remote Access
service in addition to the 3
months of complimentary
coverage that is included
in the price of the vehicle.
Total OnStar Fleet Remote
Access service duration is
24 months.

1 - Requires (UE1)
OnStar. Requires one of
the following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
P0N or P0O. Not available
with a ship-to of Puerto
Rico or the Virgin Islands.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

P0N NEW! OnStar Additional
33 months of OnStar
Fleet Remote Access.
Provides 33 months of
Fleet Remote Access
service in addition to the 3
months of complimentary
coverage that is included
in the price of the vehicle.
Total OnStar Fleet Remote
Access service duration is
36 months.

1 - Requires (UE1)
OnStar. Requires one of
the following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
P0M or P0O. Not available
with a ship-to of Puerto
Rico or the Virgin Islands.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1

P0O NEW! OnStar Additional
45 months of OnStar
Fleet Remote Access.
Provides 45 months of
Fleet Remote Access
service in addition to the 3
months of complimentary
coverage that is included
in the price of the vehicle.
Total OnStar Fleet Remote
Access service duration is
48 months.

1 - Requires (UE1)
OnStar. Requires one of
the following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
P0M or P0N. Not available
with a ship-to of Puerto
Rico or the Virgin Islands.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PR6 SiriusXM Satellite Radio
Additional 9 months of
the SiriusXM All Access
Package. Includes 150
channels of
commercial-free music
plus every major sport and
the biggest names in
entertainment, news and
comedy in vehicle plus 9
months of listening on the
SiriusXM app or online in
addition to the 3 months of
All Access trial service that
is included in the price of
the vehicle. Total service
duration is 12 months.
Non-Transferrable.
Non-Refundable.

1 - Requires (U2K)
SiriusXM Satellite Radio
and a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with FDR
order types, PR7 or PR8.
Not available in AK, HI,
PR and VI.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PR7 SiriusXM Satellite Radio
Additional 21 months of
the SiriusXM All Access
Package. Includes 150
channels of
commercial-free music
plus every major sport and
the biggest names in
entertainment, news and
comedy in vehicle plus 21
months of listening on the
SiriusXM app or online in
addition to the 3 months of
All Access trial service that
is included in the price of
the vehicle. Total service
duration is 24 months.
Non-Transferrable.
Non-Refundable.

1 - Requires (U2K)
SiriusXM Satellite Radio
and a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with FDR
order types, PR6 or PR8.
Not available in AK, HI,
PR and VI.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

PR8 SiriusXM Satellite Radio
Additional 33 months of
the SiriusXM All Access
Package. Includes 150
channels of
commercial-free music
plus every major sport and
the biggest names in
entertainment, news and
comedy in vehicle plus 33
months of listening on the
SiriusXM app or online in
addition to the 3 months of
All Access trial service that
is included in the price of
the vehicle. Total service
duration is 36 months.
Non-Transferrable.
Non-Refundable.

1 - Requires (U2K)
SiriusXM Satellite Radio
and a Fleet or
Government order type.
Not available with FDR
order types, PR6 or PR7.
Not available in AK, HI,
PR and VI.

-- -- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

P0G GM Commercial Link – 1
year of Service, includes
12 months of GM
Commercial Link service.
Provides access and
reporting for key vehicle
information such as speed,
location and maintenance
through website and
mobile application. Eligible
customers must sign up
for an account at
www.gmcommerciallink.com
in order take advantage of
this 12 month offer. The
Commercial Link service is
included in the price of the
vehicle. Total service
duration is 12 months.
Non-Transferrable.
Non-Refundable.

1 - Requires UE1 OnStar.
Requires one of the
following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
(P0H) GM Commercial
Link – 2 years of Service
or (P0I) GM Commercial
Link – 3 years of Service.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

P0H GM Commercial Link – 2
years of Service, includes
24 months of GM
Commercial Link service.
Provides access and
reporting for key vehicle
information such as speed,
location and maintenance
through website and
mobile application. Eligible
customers must sign up
for an account at
www.gmcommerciallink.com
in order take advantage of
this 24 month offer. The
Commercial Link service is
included in the price of the
vehicle. Total service
duration is 24 months.
Non-Transferrable.
Non-Refundable.

1 - Requires UE1 OnStar.
Requires one of the
following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
(P0G) GM Commercial
Link – 1 year of Service or
(P0I) GM Commercial Link
– 3 years of Service.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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Free
Flow
RPO

Code

Ref.
Only
RPO

Code

Description
1 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26. Retail
orders only.

2 - Equipment group
available on 1XP26 and
1XX26 models.

3 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models. Requires a
Fleet or Government order
type.

4 - Equipment groups
available on 1XR26 and
1XY26 models.

5 - Equipment groups
available on 1XS26 and
1XZ26 models.

L LS LT Premier

1SM1 1LS2 2FL3 1LT4 2LT4 3LT4 1LZ5 2LZ5 3LZ5

P0I GM Commercial Link – 3
years of Service, includes
36 months of GM
Commercial Link service.
Provides access and
reporting for key vehicle
information such as speed,
location and maintenance
through website and
mobile application. Eligible
customers must sign up
for an account at
www.gmcommerciallink.com
in order take advantage of
this 36 month offer. The
Commercial Link service is
included in the price of the
vehicle. Total service
duration is 36 months.
Non-Transferrable.
Non-Refundable.

1 - Requires UE1 OnStar.
Requires one of the
following Fleet or
Government order types:
FLS, FNR, FRC, FBC, FGO
or FEF. Not available with
(P0G) GM Commercial
Link – 1 year of Service or
(P0H) GM Commercial
Link – 2 years of Service.

-- A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1 A1
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All dimensions in inches (mm) unless otherwise stated.

Specifications 1XP26

FWD L and LS

/ 1XX26 AWD LS

1XR26

FWD LT

/ 1XY26 AWD LT

1XS26

FWD Premier

/ 1XZ26 AWD

Premier

A Wheelbase 107.30
(2725)

107.30
(2725)

107.30
(2725)

B Overall length 183.10
(4651)

183.10
(4651)

183.10
(4651)

Body width 72.60
(1844)

72.60
(1844)

72.60
(1844)

D Overall height 65.40
(1661)

65.40
(1661)

65.40
(1661)

Front track width 62.20
(1580)

62.20
(1580)

62.20
(1580)

Rear track width 62.20
(1580)

62.20
(1580)

62.20
(1580)

Head room, front 40.00
(1016)

40.00
(1016)

40.00
(1016)

Head room, front w/ optional
sunroof

-- 38.20
(970)

38.20
(970)

Head room, rear 38.50
(978)

38.50
(978)

38.50
(978)

Head room rear w/ optional
sunroof

-- 36.90
(937)

36.90
(937)

Shoulder room, front 57.20
(1453)

57.20
(1453)

57.20
(1453)

Shoulder room, rear 55.50
(1410)

55.50
(1410)

55.50
(1410)

Hip room, front 54.20
(1377)

54.20
(1377)

54.20
(1377)

Hip room, rear 51.70
(1313)

51.70
(1313)

51.70
(1313)

Leg room, front 40.90
(1039)

40.90
(1039)

40.90
(1039)

Leg room, rear 39.70
(1008)

39.70
(1008)

39.70
(1008)

BA Front bumper to axle TBD TBD TBD

GF Ground to top of rear load
floor

TBD TBD TBD

Published dimensions indicated are without optional equipment or accessories.
Additional accessories or equipment ordered at the customer's request can
result in a minor change in these dimensions.
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1XP26
FWD L and

LS

1XX26
AWD LS

1XR26
FWD LT

1XY26
AWD LT

1XS26
FWD

Premier

1XZ26
AWD

Premier

Specifications

Turning Diameter, curb-to-curb, (17 in.
wheels), ft. (m)

37.4 (11.4) 37.4 (11.4) 37.4 (11.4) 37.4 (11.4) -- --

Turning Diameter, curb-to-curb, (18 in.
wheels), ft. (m)

-- -- TBD TBD TBD TBD

Turning Diameter, curb-to-curb, (19 in.
wheels), ft. (m)

-- -- -- -- TBD TBD

Capacities

Curb Weight, 1.5L Turbo FWD, lbs. (kg) 3274 (1485) -- 3325 (1508) -- 3350 (1520) --

Curb Weight, 1.5L Turbo AWD, lbs. (kg) -- 3465 (1572) -- 3478 (1578) -- 3512 (1593)

Curb Weight, 2.0L Turbo FWD, lbs. (kg) -- -- 3448 (1564) -- 3498 (1587) --

Curb Weight, 2.0L Turbo AWD, lbs. (kg) -- -- -- 3610 (1637) -- 3665 (1662)

Curb Weight, 1.6L Turbo FWD, lbs. (kg) -- -- 3485 (1581) -- 3512 (1593) --

Curb Weight, 1.6L Turbo AWD, lbs. (kg) -- -- -- 3650 (1656) -- 3682 (1670)

Cargo volume, behind 1st row, with 2nd row
seats folded, cu. ft. (liters)

63.5
(1798.3)

63.5
(1798.3)

63.5
(1798.3)

63.5
(1798.3)

63.5
(1798.3)

63.5
(1798.3)

Cargo volume, behind 2nd row seat, cu. ft.
(liters)

29.9 (846.8) 29.9 (846.8) 29.9 (846.8) 29.9 (846.8) 29.9 (846.8) 29.9 (846.8)

Gross Vehicle Weight Rating, 1.5L Turbo
FWD, lbs. (kg)

4464 (2025) -- 4464 (2025) -- 4464 (2025) --

Gross Vehicle Weight Rating, 1.5L Turbo
AWD, lbs. (kg)

-- 4630 (2100) -- 4630 (2100) -- 4630 (2100)

Gross Vehicle Weight Rating, 2.0L Turbo
FWD, lbs. (kg)

-- -- 4630 (2100) -- 4630 (2100) --

Gross Vehicle Weight Rating, 2.0L Turbo
AWD, lbs. (kg)

-- -- -- 4850 (2200) -- 4850 (2200)

Gross Vehicle Weight Rating, 1.6L Turbo
FWD, lbs. (kg)

-- -- 4630 (2100) -- 4630 (2100) --

Gross Vehicle Weight Rating, 1.6L Turbo
AWD, lbs. (kg)

-- -- -- 4850 (2200) -- 4850 (2200)

Fuel capacity, approximate, FWD, U.S.,
gallon (liters)

14.9 (56.4) -- 14.9 (56.4) -- 14.9 (56.4) --

Fuel capacity, approximate, AWD, U.S.,
gallon (liters)

-- 15.6 (59.0) -- 15.6 (59.0) -- 15.6 (59.0)

Seating capacity (front/rear) 2/3 2/3 2/3 2/3 2/3 2/3
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RSB
Wheels, 17" (43.2 cm) aluminum

RV6
Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm), aluminum

SN7
LPO, 19" (48.3 cm) aluminum wheels

RZA
Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm) aluminum

RT7
Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm) Bright machined with Sparkle Silver pockets
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Maximum trailer ratings are calculated assuming standard equipped vehicle, driver and required trailering equipment. The weight of
optional equipment, passengers and cargo will reduce the maximum trailer weight your vehicle can tow. 10 to 15% of the trailer
weight is the recommended trailer tongue load.

Automatic Transmission Ratings with Ball Hitch

Model

(LYX) 1.5L Turbo DOHC VVT (LTG) 2.0L Turbo SIDI VVT (LH7) 1.6L Turbo Diesel DOHC VVT

Axle Ratio Maximum Trailer
Weight

lbs. (kg)

Axle Ratio Maximum Trailer
Weight

lbs. (kg)

Axle Ratio Maximum Trailer
Weight

lbs. (kg)

1XP26
/ 1XR26 / 1XS26

3.50 1500 (680)

1XX26
/ 1XY26 / 1XZ26

3.87 1500 (680)

1XR26
/ 1XS26 / 1XY26 /

1XZ26

3.17 3500 (1588) 2.89 1500 (680)
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Option Code Description
4GO Wheel, spare, 17" (43.2 cm) steel
5A7 Wheel, spare, not desired
5CX Tires, P225/65R17 all-season blackwall
9L3 Spare tire delete
A45 Memory settings
A9U Seat release levers, 2nd row mechanical release levers in cargo area
AED Window, power with front passenger Express-Down
AEQ Windows, power
AG1 Seat adjuster, driver 8-way power
AG2 Seat adjuster, front passenger 8-way power
AG6 Seat adjuster, front passenger 4-way manual
AH3 Seat adjuster, driver 4-way manual
AJC Head restraints, 2-way adjustable
AKK Glass, acoustic, laminated
AKO Glass, deep-tinted
AKP Glass, solar absorbing
AR9 Seats, front bucket
ATH Keyless Open
AU3 Door locks, power
AXG Window, power
AY0 Airbags, dual-stage, frontal, driver and right front passenger
B26 Driver Confidence Package
B34 Floor mats, carpeted front
B35 Floor mats, carpeted rear
BGP Driver Confidence II Package
BN2 Fleet Safety Package
BTM Keyless Start
BTT Remote panic alarm
BTV Remote Start
C32 Heater, electric
C3M GVWR, 4850 lbs. (2200 kg)
C3U Sunroof, power
C4P Air conditioning, semi-automatic
CAM Ship Thru, Produced in Ingersoll, Ontario and shipped to Auto Truck in Roanoke, IN.
CAV LPO, Integrated cargo liner
CG6 Bowtie emblems, Black
CGY Rear Cargo Cover, cloth
CJ2 Air conditioning, dual-zone automatic climate control
CNI GVWR, 4630 lbs. (2100 kg)
CNQ GVWR, 4464 lbs. (2025 kg)
D31 Mirror, inside rearview manual day/night
D75 Door handles, body-color
D7A Door handles, body-color
DD8 Mirror, inside rearview auto-dimming
DEU Mirror caps, Mosaic Black
DLF Mirrors, outside heated power-adjustable
DP6 Mirror caps, body-color
DP9 Mirror caps, chrome
DPK Mirror caps, Black
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Option Code Description
DWK Mirrors, outside heated power-adjustable
DWL Mirrors, outside heated power-adjustable and auto-dimming
E22 Assist handles, rear outboard
E27 Assist handle, front passenger
E28 Assist handle
EA1 Map pocket, driver seatback
EA2 Map pocket, front passenger seatback
FE9 Emissions, Federal requirements
FHX Fuel, diesel B20
FJM Axle, 3.50 final drive ratio
FJW Fuel, gasoline
FX3 StabiliTrak, stability control system
FXK Axle, 2.89 final drive ratio
FXP Axle, 3.17 final drive ratio
G63 Luggage carrier provisions, roof-mounted
GGC Grille, Redline-specific
GNA Suspension, front
GND Suspension, rear 4-link
IOR Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment System with 7" diagonal color touch-screen
IOS Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment System with 8" diagonal color touch-screen
IOT Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment System with Navigation and 8" diagonal color

touch-screen
IOU Audio system, Chevrolet Infotainment System with Navigation and 8" diagonal color

touch-screen
J17 Brakes, 4-wheel antilock, 4-wheel disc
J60 Brakes, 4-wheel antilock, 4-wheel disc
J71 Brake, electronic parking
JJ2 Brake lining, high-performance
K05 Engine block heater
K13 Filter, Diesel particle
K34 Cruise control
K4C Wireless Charging
KA1 Seats, heated driver and front passenger
KA6 Seats, heated
KB7 Driver Shift Controls
KC5 Power outlet, front auxiliary
KC8 Power outlet, cargo area auxiliary
KI2 Shift lever
KI6 Power outlet, 120-volt
KL9 Engine control, stop-start system
KPK Oil pan heater
KSG Cruise control, adaptive, full-speed with Stop/Go
KTI Tire Inflator Kit
KU1 Seat, ventilated driver
KU3 Seat, ventilated front passenger
LH7 Engine, 1.6L Turbo Diesel DOHC 4-cylinder
LTG Engine, 2.0L Turbo, 4-cylinder, SIDI, VVT
LYX Engine, 1.5L Turbo DOHC 4-cylinder, SIDI, VVT
M3D Transmission, 9-speed automatic
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Option Code Description
MCR USB data ports
MCZ USB data ports, 2
MHG Transmission, 6-speed automatic
MNH Transmission, 6-speed automatic
N34 Steering wheel, leather-wrapped 3-spoke
N52 Steering wheel, 3-spoke, deluxe
NB5 Exhaust, single outlet
NB8 Emissions override, California
NB9 Emissions override, state-specific
NC7 Emissions override, Federal
NDE Exhaust, selective catalytic reduction system
NE1 Emissions, Connecticut, Delaware, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, New Jersey, New

York, Oregon, Pennsylvania, Rhode Island, Vermont and Washington state requirements
NKC Noise control system, active noise cancellation
NWO Exhaust, dual stainless-steel
P0G GM Commercial Link – 1 year of Service
P0H GM Commercial Link – 2 years of Service
P0I GM Commercial Link – 3 years of Service
P0J OnStar Additional 21 months of OnStar Fleet Safety and Security
P0K OnStar Additional 33 months of OnStar Fleet Safety and Security
P0L OnStar Additional 45 months of OnStar Fleet Safety and Security
P0M OnStar Additional 21 months of OnStar Fleet Remote Access
P0N OnStar Additional 33 months of OnStar Fleet Remote Access
P0O OnStar Additional 45 months of OnStar Fleet Remote Access
PCI Sun & Navigation Package
PCK Sun, Sound & Navigation Package
PCP Confidence & Convenience Package
PCV Confidence & Convenience II Package
PCX LPO, 'Hit the Road' Package
PDB LPO, Blackout Package
PDG LPO, Cargo Package
PDH LPO, Interior Protection Package
PDM LPO, Style and Go Package
PDV LPO, Chrome Package
PDZ LPO, Interior Enhancement Package
PEF LPO, Floor Liner Package
PR6 SiriusXM Satellite Radio Additional 9 months of the SiriusXM All Access Package.
PR7 SiriusXM Satellite Radio Additional 21 months of the SiriusXM All Access Package.
PR8 SiriusXM Satellite Radio Additional 33 months of the SiriusXM All Access Package.
Q8E Mechanical jack with tools
QCL Tire, compact spare, T125/70R17
RDI LPO, Keyless Entry Keypad
RIA LPO, All-weather floor liners
RIK LPO, Gloss Black emblem kit
RJA Tire, compact spare, T135/70R16 blackwall
RR0 Tires, P235/50R19 all-season blackwall
RSB Wheels, 17" (43.2 cm) aluminum
RT7 Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm) Bright machined with Sparkle Silver pockets
RUB Tires, P225/60R18 all-season blackwall
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Option Code Description
RV6 Wheels, 18" (45.7 cm), aluminum
RZ9 LPO, Black surround grille
RZA Wheels, 19" (48.3 cm) aluminum
S03 LPO, Embroidered front row headrests
S4X LPO, Mosaic Black mirror caps
S6W LPO, Protective seat cover
SFE LPO, Wheel locks
SFZ LPO, Black bowtie emblems, front and rear
SIF LPO, Universal Tablet Holders
SIL LPO, Universal Tablet Holder, powered
SJF Wheel, spare, 16" (40.6 cm) steel
SN7 LPO, 19" (48.3 cm) aluminum wheels
SR2 LPO, Rear seat infotainment system without DVD player
SR3 LPO, Rear seat infotainment system with DVD player
T3S Daytime Running Lamps
T3U Fog lamps
T4A Headlamps, halogen composite
T4F Headlamps, high intensity discharge
T4L Headlamps, LED
TB4 Liftgate, rear manual
TB5 Liftgate, rear power
TC2 Liftgate, rear power, hands free
TDM Teen Driver
TQ5 Headlamp control, IntelliBeam auto high beam
TSQ Lighting, interior
U05 Horn, dual-note
U2J SiriusXM Radio delete
U2K SiriusXM Radio
U2L Radio, HD
U91 Antenna, roof-mounted
UC3 Steering wheel controls, audio, phone interface and driver information center controls
UD7 Rear Park Assist
UDC Display, driver instrument information enhanced
UDD Display, driver instrument information enhanced, multi-color
UE1 OnStar and Chevrolet connected services capable
UE4 Following Distance Indicator
UEU Forward Collision Alert
UFG Rear Cross Traffic Alert
UG1 Universal Home Remote
UGE Tail lamps, LED
UHX Lane Keep Assist with Lane Departure Warning
UHY Low Speed Forward Automatic Braking
UJM Tire Pressure Monitor
UKC Lane Change Alert with Side Blind Zone Alert
UKJ Front Pedestrian Braking
UMN Speedometer, miles/kilometers
UPG Bluetooth for phone
UQA Audio system feature, Bose premium 7-speaker system
USS USB charging-only ports, 2
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Option Code Description
UST USB ports, 2, with auxiliary input jack
UTJ Theft-deterrent system
UV2 HD Surround Vision
UVB HD Rear Vision Camera
UVC Rear Vision Camera
UVD Steering wheel, heated
UZ6 Audio system feature, 6-speaker system
V22 Grille, chrome surround
V2P Luggage rack, side rails, roof-mounted
V92 Trailering equipment
VAT LPO, Chrome surround grille
VAV LPO, All-weather floor mats
VJI Ship Thru, Produced in Ingersoll, Ontario and shipped to Knapheide in Flint, MI
VK3 License plate front mounting package
VK8 Sunglass storage, overhead
VKU LPO, Chrome mirror caps
VLI LPO, Cargo mat
VLL LPO, Roof rack cross rails
VQK LPO, Rear splash guards, custom molded
VR2 Trailer hitch, factory installed
VRS LPO, Cargo shade, retractable
VTB LPO, Rear bumper protector
VTI Active Aero Shutters
VV4 Chevrolet 4G LTE
VXW LPO, Molded assist steps
VY7 Shift lever, leather-wrapped
VYW LPO, Floor mats, premium carpeted
W2D LPO, Cargo net
WBL Redline Edition
WC0 Ship Thru, Produced in Ingersoll, Ontario and shipped to Leggett & Platt in Taylor, MI
WD8 Seat, rear split-folding
WFP Lights and Bright Package
WH6 LPO, Cargo net
WN3 Ship Thru, Produced in Ingersoll, Ontario and shipped to Kerr Industries in Oshawa, ON
WPZ Infotainment Package
Y3W Infotainment II Package
YF5 Emissions, California state requirements
YO9 Ship Thru, Produced in Ingersoll, Ontario and shipped to Canfield Equipment in Warren, MI
ZQ2 Driver Convenience Package
ZQ3 Driver Convenience II Package
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No Distribution Updates Available for the Selected Time Frame.
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